
17th March 2023 

Red Nose Day   

Today was Red Nose Day. The children and 
the staff dressed head to toe in red. We raised 
£310.00 for Comic Relief, which is amazing! 
The money raised will help   people who are 
facing the toughest times of their lives, so 
thank you to everyone who donated. The     
donation page will be up until Monday, so if 
you can spare £1 for a great cause you can do 
so over the weekend.  

Mon 13 Mar-Fri 24 March— Science Week 

Wed 22 Mar — Year R&1 River Rodents 

Thurs 23 Mar – Opal Forest School 

Wed 29 Mar – Spring Disco— Letter 

       coming home next week 

Thurs 30 Mar — Topaz Forest School 

 

 

Fri 31 Mar — Tag Day/End of Term 4 

Mon 3 Apr-Fri 14 Apr— Easter Half Term 

Mon 17 April — Start of Term 5 

Thurs 20 April— Y3 Portals to the Past 

Fri 21 April— Y3 Maidstone Museum 

Dates for the Diary 



Science Weeks 

It’s Science week at Phoenix. From the 13th to the 
24th children at Phoenix are stepping in to the 
world of Science. The children will be taking part in 
a poster competition, fun experiments and will be 
showcasing it to parents on Friday 24th. (Year 5 on 
Thursday). Phoenix will also be welcoming living 
eggs again this year. Living Eggs is a unique 10 day 
hatching programme, where they deliver un-
hatched eggs in an incubator and the children get 
to watch the chicks hatch. We will by live streaming 
the eggs so you can watch the chicks come to life. 
Keep an eye out 
on Class dojo for 
updates.  

Disco  

Disco letters were due 
back today. If you 
haven’t already sent 
your letter back or 
paid then please do so on Monday 
morning.  The school office has spare 
letters or please call us to book a place.  

The disco MUST be paid for in advance, 
unfortunately if it’s not paid for your 
child will not be allowed to attend. 
Please pay via Parent Pay.  

 

Year 1 Forest School 

Opal class had lots of fun at Forest School yesterday, here’s some 
photos of their muddy adventures. 

Raffle 

Take part in our Easter raffle by        
purchasing tickets on Parent Pay for  
£1 each. Here’s a glimpse at what you 
could win. 
The raffle 
will be 
drawn on 
the last 
day of 
term.  

Medway Safe Spaces 

Phoenix is now a Medway Safe 
Space. This means that if you ever 
need help, we’re here to give that 
to you. We can offer you a safe 
space if you’re feeling unwell, lost, confused or have 
been a victim of crime. We can offer the use of a 
phone call to calls friends, family or even a taxi. We 
can also phone the emergency services for you.  


